
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
13 September 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself as Head of Year 8 who will be working with 
the year group throughout years 8 and 9. I am delighted to report that the students have had an 
excellent start to the new school year and I have been impressed with how positively they have settled 
into life in Year 8.  

 
The main purpose of this message is to invite you to the Parents and Carers Information Evening in 
the drama hall at school on Thursday 28 September from 6.30 - 7.30pm. The evening will be an 
opportunity for parents to hear about the aims for the year, important information and key dates. 
Alongside this, the presentation will detail the support available and key contacts to ensure we work 
together effectively to support your child. 

 
Students do not need to attend the presentation, as they will receive all relevant information at school. 
 
We will email the presentation slides following the event and will post them on the school website. 
   
Please use the link below to register you attendance for the event. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/BKCaBgzkC6 

 
Best wishes 

 
Sarah Hind 
Head of Year 8 
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